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Dr. Barclay 6. Jones, Head

Department of Nuclear Engineering
University of I11inois at Urbana-Champaign
214 Nuclear Engineering Laboratory

103 South Goodwin Avenue

Urbana, 11linois 61801-2984

Dear Dr. Jones:
SUBJECT: TRANSMITTAL OF SENIOR REACTOR OPERATOR (SRO) LICENSE CERTIFICATE

In recognition of the important role licensed operators fulfill in protecting
the health and safety of the public, the Commission has directed that a
certificate suitable for framing be issued to each newly licensed operator.
In response to this Commission direction, it is my pleasure to forward to you
for presentation, a certificate for Mr. Robert Franklin Ogden, SRO.

Please note that the actual license is issued as a letter.

Chairman Selin, Dr. Murley and I request that you offer our congratulations to
Mr. Ogden.

If you have any questions, please contact David J. Lange at (301) 504-1031.

Sincerely,

Bruce A. Boger, Director
Division of Reactor Controls
and Human Factors
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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Certificate
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